
   

THE FLU VS. THE 
COMMON COLD 

 

 

  

 

NOVEMBER 13, 2:00PM - 4:00PM 

Open to the community! 
Join us for this informative seminar at Village Crest Center for Health and 

Rehabilitation, Located directly behind New Milford Hospital, 19 Poplar Street, 

New Milford CT 06776. Jill Hart Community Nurse with New Milford Visiting Nurse 

and Hospice will be talking about the flu vs the common cold…differences, 

preventive measures as well as vaccine information and options. Appetizers and 

refreshments will be served. After the presentation they will be giving out flu 

shots. Most insurances are excepted. Get protected!  

RSVP to Julie A. Brown @ 203.312.3441 or Julie.brown@nathealthcare.com by 

November 6th 
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